
 

May 12, 2021 

 

The Honorable John Garamendi   The Honorable Barry Loudermilk 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

2368 Rayburn House Office Building  2133 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Congressman Garamendi and Congressman Loudermilk: 

https://www.naic.org/
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Sincerely,  

 
 
     

 
             
David Altmaier     Dean L. Cameron 

NAIC President     NAIC President-Elect 

Commissioner      Director 

Florida Office of Insurance Regulation  Idaho Department of Insurance 

 
 
 
 
Chlora Lindley-Myers     Andrew N. Mais (He/Him/His) 

NAIC Vice President     NAIC Secretary-Treasurer 

Director      Commissioner 

Missouri Department of Commerce and Insurance Connecticut Insurance Department 

 
 
 
 
 
Michael F. Consedine 

Chief Executive Officer 

National Association of Insurance 

Commissioners 

 
 

 

 

     

 
 


